
"Rick Nyman" <nyco@telusplanet.net>

01/29/2001 02:07 PM

To:  <jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca

Subject:  Rule 32-501

Re: Rule 32-501 Direct Purchase Plan. This rule change will be  real step foreward for those of us
who prefer Investments with DRIP and SPP  options with the ability to purchase outside of a
brokerage firm or  account.
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